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Letter from our Pastor 

1 Church 

2 Christ the King Adoration Chapel 

3 PAC (Parish Activity Center) & PAC Classroom 

4 Guadalupe Hall 

5 School & School Offices (Lourdes Hall) 

6 & 7 Parish House, under the protection of Our Lady of Fatima 

8 Blessed McGivney Community Center & Library 

9 Pope Francis House 

10 Walsingham Hall 

Parking Lots 11, 12, 13 and 14 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

As you know, Bishop Guglielmone gave me six weeks to go to explore something and somewhere that God has laid a burden on 
my heart for, in a place where I never in a million years would ever have thought would have even called my attention.  We often 
have this idea of missionaries being heroic people doing extraordinary things in exotic places, sacrificing themselves nobly for the 

cause of the Gospel.  And that is certainly the case for many.  As for me, I don’t think I contributed much at all to the life of the 
Church in what has been called the heart of the world.  At Prince of Peace, I am very comfortable in my own skin and have reigned 
gloriously as Lord Pastor for over a decade, and I love every minute of it.  In Istanbul, I had to experience the pain of desperately 

wanting to communicate and only being able to do so like a baby learning its first words.  It was uncomfortable in all kinds of ways.  
I didn’t give much at all, as I realized that I didn’t really have all that much to give.  But I received so very much, and maybe that was 
the point.  God wanted to give a new nation to Abraham; He wanted to take Paul’s stony legalistic heart and set it ablaze with the 

fire of the Spirit.  He wanted to take Peter’s rough and tumble enthusiasm and refine it into wise servant leadership.  He wanted to 
take Newman’s quiet bookish mental exercises and make them serve the purpose of attracting others to the communion of the 
Ancient Church.  It wasn’t about what they were going to do for Him.  It was about what He was going to do in them.   
 

The Church by her very nature is outward looking; it is itself a mission.  But as universal as that mission of the Church is, we expe-
rience it as local.  The Church Universal is made present in a concrete way in a local diocese, our neighborhood parish, with a very 
specific set of people who are all working their salvation out with the blessings, problems and challenges that they have. But we can 

also try to tame the Spirit and lock ourselves up in little silos where we become so inward looking that the heart of darkness over-
takes hearts that were meant to be free.  That’s why the Church has always encouraged her pastors and her people to look be-
yond the local Church to other places.  Foreign missions have to be as much of a reality for the domestic church just as much as 

the mission we have right here at Prince of Peace. 
 

Today, Turkey is a secular state with an overwhelming Muslim majority.  What we call Turkey today is the same territory where St 

Paul was from and went on his first missionary journeys.  If we call Holy the Land where Jesus preached and taught, lived, died and 
rose again; Turkey is the Holy Land of the Church.  It was there that the followers of Jesus were first called Christians; it is the site 
of the seven churches of the Book of Revelation, as well as the site of the first seven ecumenical councils of the Church. Up until 
World War I, 25% of the country was Christian.  Only a century later, it is less than .5% Christian. But Turkey is also the only 

place in the Islamic world where it is not illegal to convert to Christianity.  And there are indeed converts, and more who want to 
become Christians.  There are also numerous immigrants who work in Turkey who are Latin Rite Catholics. Their life is not like 
any other place in the world.  And while there is a lot of support, and thank God, for the beleaguered Christian presence in the 

Holy Land, there is practically nothing for the Church in the place where the first generation of Christians actually spread the Gos-
pel.  
 

This year, our spiritual focus as a parish is going to be on the conversion of our parish life from being inwardly directed at our own 
community to a broader vision of mission and evangelization, both here in our own backyard, as well as abroad.  We now have a 
visible, tangible link that Providence is giving us.  Prince of Peace has always been a place where sound doctrine and excellent litur-

gy have been driving forces.  We now have a chance to bring back the very local church where that doctrine and liturgy had its 
sources, besides that of Our Lord in Jerusalem.  We couldn’t do what we do and be what we are without what happened in Nicea 
1700 years ago.  And now we are being called to replant the Church there.  And it won’t take a lot to do.  So, let’s roll up our 
sleeves and do it together. 



sunday, 28 aug 

22nd sunday in ordinary time 

(OF year C) 

12th sunday after pentecost (EF)  

monday, 29 aug 

the passion of st john the baptist  

(OF & EF) 

 

tuesday, 30 aug 

weekday (OF) 

st rose of lima (EF) 

 

8a Mass For the People of the Parish (FCS) 

10a Mass Thomas John Donohue+ (FPC) 

12p EF Mass Amanda Lemke-L (FCS) 

7a Mass John Vincent Serio+(FCS) 

12p EF Mass Rosemary K Sausen+(FCS) 

7a Mass Fr Pancras Christanand+(FCS) 

7.40a Office of Readings & Lauds 

12p EF Mass Rosemary K Sausen+(FCS) 

5.30p Vespers (Evening Prayer) 

wednesday, 31 aug  

weekday (OF) 

st raymond nonnatus (EF) 

thursday, 1 sept 

 weekday (OF) st giles & the holy 

twelve brothers (EF) 

friday, 2 sept 

   weekday  (OF) 

sacred heart of jesus (EF) 

8.30a Mass Arlyn Duong+(FCS) 

12p EF Mass Christopher & Annabelle Hartnett-L (FCS)  

7a Mass Linda Burke+(FCS) 

7.40a Office of Readings & Lauds 

12p EF Mass Hartnett Baby Claire-L (FRT) 

7a Mass Pham Van Chu+(FCS) 

7.40a Office of Readings & Lauds 

12p EF Mass Dr Leo Aririguzo+(FCS) 

5.30p Vespers (Evening Prayer) 

6.30p Holy Hour & Benediction 

saturday, 3 sept 

 st gregory the great  (OF) 

st pius X (EF) 

sunday, 4 sept 

 23rd sunday in ordinary time 

(OF year C) 

13th sunday after pentecost (EF)  

prayer requests  
 

All those serving our country, Gena Cunningham, 

Julie Mallory, Bridgitte Gunnells, Wrenn Calcutt, 

Jim Bannister, Stephen Wiltberger, Lillie Nesbitt, 

Doris Pratt,  Sarah Williams, Kenneth Price, Jackie 

Andrejack, Deacon Bob Smith, Lois Smith, Christy 

Smith, Shannon Harkins, Gloria Dussich, Rose 

Schillaci, Kristina Murphy, Laurie Taylor, Carl Jones, 

Luigina Warga, Marlene C. Eugenia Kolinko, Susan 

Subrizi, Mary Jean Heap, Stella Boris, Rosemary 

Craig, Janine Moore, Jean Casey, Thomas Dorsey, 

Jennifer Gregory, Kathleen & Dan Mottl, Peter 

McPherson, Lola Hartman, Annmarie Egas, Tammy 

Lopez, Frank Cespedes, Joanne P, Dottie Sanda, 

Mary Ann Egan, Julia Chatignyblais, Connie 

Meiners, Joe Valitchka, Juan & Laura Pachur, James 

& Elizabeth Nowlan, Betty Baker, Deborah Baker, 

Drew Butterfield, Andrew Frisari, Madelina Mello, 

Ed Matthews, Yanini Smith, Catherine Coleman, 

Diane Schaumberg, Helen DePuydt, Martha Catel, 

Kayla Whatley, Walter Sanders, Anna & Casey 

Chevalier, Jean Crittenden, Irene Ponce and Curtis 

Hagler. 

8a EF Mass Mercedes Celima+(FRT) 

5p Mass Linda Standera+(FCS) 

8a Mass Deceased Perone Family (FCS)  

10a Mass Rachel Chambers+(FCS)  

12p EF Mass For the People of the Parish (FRT)  

 

Please contact the Parish Office to request a name be added to the prayer list.  
We will leave names on the prayer list for two weeks, unless requested otherwise.  

 Parish Calendar            
= where you see this symbol, it means live broadcast 

simultaneously on Facebook & YouTube 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/495238303?pwd=ODd5TDVta2pjWlhKSVRzSGRFWkNSZz09&fbclid=IwAR0mTNGDTQyHO27Oa2uyBvnRqv4UshBf2nir7YaCK1HEyqZCS6vtswDMucY
https://www.facebook.com/princeofpeacetaylors/
https://www.youtube.com/c/PrinceofPeaceCatholicChurchSchool?sub_confirmation=1


“You have approached Mount Zion, and the city of 

the living God, the Heavenly Jerusalem, and countless 

angels in festal gathering."  Heb 12:22  

Please consider adopting an hour or become a sub-

stitute. Contact Lisa Buss at 864.508.7123 or  

adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org with questions! 

• Adorers must receive the code from Lisa Buss.  

• Hours in need of adorers (urgent*):  

• 12a Tuesdays; 12a*, 1a* and 2a* Thurs-

days; 7a & 10a Saturdays 

Parents desiring Baptism for their children must at-

tend a Baptism Class. The next class will be held on 

Thursday, 8 September at 6.30p in the Walsingham 

Hall Art Room. Contact Deacon Gus to join at 864. 

420.0497 or baptisms@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

 Baptisms cannot be scheduled until the class is com-

pleted. Only Deacon Acosta can schedule Baptisms. 

Learn about the life and charism of Lay Dominicans 

and how they share in the apostolic mission of the 

Dominican Order through the Four Pillars: Prayer, 

Study, Community and Apostolic Preaching, by 

emailing Janice Carl at janice.carl@gmail.com.  

Father Smith has a presentation called A Fire Waiting 

to be Lit on the history and future of Catholicism in 

Turkey. We invite you to come and listen to this im-

portant talk on Saturday, 10 September at 6.30p. 

Learn more with Fr Smith’s bulletin insert here.  

 

 Happenings & Needs 

If you are homebound and wish to receive Holy 

Communion, please contact Deacon Mark Thomp-

son at mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Be comforted by those who have experienced the 

grief of the loss of a spouse on the first Saturday of 

the month at 10a in the Pope Francis House. Call 

Jean Casey at 864.423.7010 to learn more.  

Every Thursday between 10-11a, all parents are in-

vited to bring their children to the Adoration Chap-

el. In this hour, it is understood that there will be 

some noise in the Chapel. Contact Adrienne Haver-

land at jahaverland@gmail.com with questions. 

Greeters and ushers are greatly needed across all 

Mass times! Contact Marco De Maria at 

864.631.7713 or at mad4jen@msn.com! 

Join a group of moms who meet the first Friday of 

each month between 9.30-11.30a in parish house for 

socializing. Contact Annie Neds at  

hokiegirl17@yahoo.com with questions. 

Pick vegetables and herbs from the garden to give to 

the hungry served by St Vincent de Paul on Mondays 

at 9.30a. Questions? Contact Katie Bein at 

katiemwilliams88@gmail.com  

 

 

mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:baptisms@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:janice.carl@gmail.com
https://princeofpeacetaylors.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/pagesturkeyinsertpdf.pdf
mailto:mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:jahaverland@gmail.com
mailto:mad4jen@msn.com
mailto:hokiegirl17@yahoo.com?subject=saw%20in%20the%20bulletin%20about%20upstate%20moms%20group
mailto:katiemwilliams88@gmail.com


Fraternus & Fidelis are mentoring programs for 6th-

12th graders—fraternus is for boys & fidelis is for 

girls. Mentors form a brotherhood/sisterhood of 

virtue and invite the teens into it.  Events begin 

Tuesday, 6 September at 6.30p Learn more:  

• families of 6th-12th grade boys should contact 

Billy at upstatefraternus@gmail.com 

• families of 6th-12th grade ladies should contact 

Kelly at upstatefidelis@gmail.com  

The prayer shawl ministry meets on the third Friday 

of the month at 10.30a. They crochet/knit shawls/lap 

robes which they donate to nursing homes, cancer 

and dialyses centers. They welcome more volun-

teers and donations of yarn is always welcome. For 

information call Paulette at 864.434.0278. 

Interested in helping new folks feel at home at our 

parish? From emails to phone calls to welcoming 

events, there’s a way to pitch in! Contact Tracy 

Rozsa, Chair of the Welcome Committee, at 

trrozsa@yahoo.com to learn more about the Guild 

of St Benedict Welcome Committee.  

Join us in welcoming the following new parishioners: 

Bob & Heather Barcelona and family; Madeline Bar-

celona; Charles & Sarah Donohoe and family  

The purpose of a recollection is to help participants 

sanctify their ordinary life in and through their work, 

family, and recreational activities. In the spirit of 

Opus Dei, the next Recollections are: 

Men: Friday, 16 Sept at 7p, reception to follow  

Women: Saturday, 17 Sept at 9a in the church 

If you or someone you love has experienced an 

abortion, healing is available. Learn about anony-

mous support offered virtually or in person options 

by calling Support After Abortion at 844.289.HOPE. 

Healing is offered to men and woman.  

 

 Happenings & Needs  

• All men of the parish and their friends are invited 

to breakfast and fellowship on Thursday, 1 Sep-

tember at 8a at Denny’s on Wade Hampton 

Blvd. For more information, call Don Foertsch at 

864. 268.3810. 

• The Ladies Lunch Bunch will meet at Olive Gar-

den on Verdae, 13 September at 11.30a. Please 

RSVP to Dorothea Jones at 268.3354. 

Deacon Michael Thompson leads a Men’s Bible Study 

meeting Tuesdays at 7p beginning 16 August studying 

the Book of Mark and Book of Luke! Contact Dea-

con Thompson at 864.365.8178.  

The Latin Mass community hosts a community-wide 

potluck each month! Two families are needed to set-

up at 11a and three families are needed to help with 

cleanup. Contact Tracey Mershon at traceymer-

shon63@gmail.com if you’re available!  

On Saturday, 10 September, pro-life Americans 

throughout the country will gather at the gravesites 

of aborted babies and other memorial sites dedicat-

ed in their honor for the ninth annual National Day 

of Remembrance for Aborted Children. 

Solemn vigils will be held at these sites to commem-

orate the more than 65 million children who have 

lost their lives to legal abortion since 1973, and to 

remind our society of the humanity of the unborn 

child.  

Please join us for the memorial service in our parish. 

We will recite the rosary and have a blessing of the 

new Cross. Mark your calendar for Saturday, Sep-

tember 10, 2022 at 9 am at the memorial site near 

the school entry. Contact Tanya at  864-979-

1856 or tanya.wersinger@gmail.com for questions. 

Together let us remember the victims of abortion 

and pray for a final end to this injustice in our land 

during the National Day of Remembrance for Abort-

ed Children. 

Join the planning committee for the 7 May parish 

picnic with a 50s theme by contacting Maria Rauch. 

 

mailto:upstatefraternus@gmail.com
mailto:upstatefidelis@gmail.com
mailto:trrozsa@yahoo.com?subject=new%20parishioner
mailto:traceymershon63@gmail.com
mailto:traceymershon63@gmail.com
mailto:tanya.wersinger@gmail.com


 Happenings & Needs 

 

St Vincent de Paul has a collection box (wood) in 

the Narthex. Those they serve are in particular 

need of the following items: 

• pasta 

• canned fruit 

• school supplies 

• sweet peas 

• toothbrushes 

You are invited to the Culture of Life Conference 

on 17 September 2022 from 9a-12n with lunch fol-

lowing, at Cardinal Newman School in Columbia, 

SC.  We will begin the day with Mass, then Rev. 

Jeffrey Kirby will speak about being prolife in the 

post Roe v Wade era and we will break into small 

groups to discuss what we can accomplish in our 

own parishes. Lunch will be provided, donations 

accepted.  RSVP: cbrown@charlestondiocese.org   

Make a corporal work of mercy by feeding 

the hungry of Triune Mercy Kitchen on the first 

Sunday monthly. Please sign up here. Contact Phil-

lip & Hannah with questions at 805.750.5663 or 

community.kofc9184@gmail.com.  

 

St. Clare's Home is an upstate maternity home for ex-

pectant mothers who choose life and are in need of 

shelter, safety, and security. They are in need of more 

volunteers who support the mission! Please email 

stclaresvolunteer@charlestondiocese.org for the 

many ways you can get involved. 

Advent Market 

Saturday, 5 November 9a-5p 

 

27th annual Craft Fair 

Games 

Ministries w/ Kid Crafts 

Food Trucks 

Church Tours 

We deeply grateful that you nominated and voted for 

Prince of Peace Catholic Church to be named “Best 

Place of Worship in the annual contest by the Green-

ville News! This is a big award considering we live in 

the Bible belt! We would like to celebrate with you! 

Join us on Sunday, 25 September, starting after the 10a 

Mass. We’ll also take this time to honor our 19th an-

niversary of the dedication of our new church. Stay 

tuned for more details.  

The online catalogue is here. Summer hours are: 

• Sundays after the 8a Mass (9-10a), after the 10a 

Mass (11a-12n), and after the noon Mass (1-2p, 

except on potluck Sundays).  

There are no Mass intentions left in 2022 within POP. 

We have cards and can schedule intentions through 

the Knights of the Holy Sepulchre to be said in the 

Holy Land. Come by the parish office to learn more. 

Choir rehearsals begin on 7 September. There’s a 

choir for every age—children in K5 through adults. 

Register in the parish office or contact Philip Reed 

with questions! 

 

It’s a question every Catholic 

man needs to ask – and an-

swer. God calls you to love 

your wife, raise your children 

and provide for your family in 

good times and bad. To lead 

with faith in all you do. Unite 

with your Brothers in Christ today in this mission 

and serving as The Strong Right Arm of The Church. 

Call or text our Grand Knight, John Olson, 

at 864.354.5680 today. Vivat Jesus! Blessed 

McGivney, pray for us.  

Upcoming events: KofC invites men of the parish 

to men’s hikes on 10 September and 1 October. 

Men will meet at the Blessed McGivney Community 

Center at 9a on those dates and will finish the hike 

with breakfast.  

https://forms.gle/XEZN4BTStuCeUMhx5
mailto:community.kofc9184@gmail.com
mailto:stclaresvolunteer@charlestondiocese.org
https://www.librarycat.org/lib/POPCCS


Happenings & Needs 

The 2nd annual Charity Golf Outing benefitting 

Prince of Peace Catholic Church & School and St 

Rafka Maronite Church is Monday, 19 September 

2022 at the Cherokee Valley Golf Club in Travelers 

Rest! 100 golfers will enjoy a tournament across 

the day. Everyone is encouraged to soak up a beau-

tiful view with dinner and socializing! You don’t 

have to have played golf to come. 
 

• What: Dinner & Silent Auction 

• The Cause: The first annual event raised 

$48,790 in donations from 24 sponsors and 84 

golfers benefitting a Phase 1 security upgrade 

on the Prince of Peace Catholic Church & 

School campus and a General Building Fund for 

St Rafka Maronite Church. Money raised this 

year will be used to continue these important 

security and building projects on both campus-

es. 

• Event Details: 5-8p Buffet Dinner with Silent 

Auction and Prizes. 

• Cost: Dinner only is $25/person. 
 

For tickets, visit charitygolfgreenville.com or email 

Brian Mackenzie at info@charitygolfgreenville.com 

 

 

St Rafka’s monthly pasta dinner will be Thursday, 1 

September, 5.30-7.30p. The menu includes spaghet-

ti with meatballs, Italian sausage, tossed salad, des-

sert and tea ($10 for adults, $5 for children). 

The 10th annual Marian Eucharistic Conference will be 

held on Friday, 28 October - Saturday, 29 October  

at the Hilton Hotel in Greenville.  Doors open at 2p 

on Friday and the day ends at 9.50p. On Saturday, 

doors open at 7.40a and the day ends with a meet and 

greet and book signings at 5.10p. The featured speak-

ers include: 

• Bishop Jacques Fabre-Jeune, CS;  

• Fr. Chris Alar, MIC;  

• Dr. Edward Sri;  

• Fr. Thomas Petri, OP, STB, STL, STD;  

• Fr. Christopher Smith, STD/Ph.D., KHS. 

• Dr. Michael Barber, Augustine Institute 

General admission is $105, youth is $65, and it in-

cludes dinner on Friday and lunch on Saturday. 

Register by 15 October by mail. Registration after 15 

October increases to $115. The conferences offers  

gluten-free meals. For more information, go 

to www.meconferencesc.net   

Volunteer office help is needed on Thursdays, 2-4p & 

Fridays, 9a-12p.  Also, Tuesdays 9a-1p when our 

scheduled volunteer is out of the country. 

St Marys Catholic Church presents The Roots of 

American Order: a four week course on the ideas of 

behind the American Founding with Dr Daniel Sun-

dahl. Join us on the Thursday evenings of October for 

a joyful romp through the ideas that led to the Ameri-

can Founding. This course is organized around the 

works of the great American intellectual historian Rus-

sel Kirk, and especially his book, The Roots of Ameri-

can Order.  You will not want to miss this. And if you 

have a child in high school, do them a favor and make 

them come too!  You will thank us later. October 6, 

13, 20, & 27 at 6.30 pm at St Mary’s Catholic Church 

— McGrady Hall in the Church Undercroft.  

To register contact TJ Nielsen at  

timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org   

Join the parish school for our State of the School on 

Friday, 30 September from 6-8p in Croghan Hall. 

 

Save the date: Saturday, Sept. 17 at 8p! Kinnara, a 

nationally renowned professional choir, will be re-

turning to Prince of Peace to perform Joby Talbot's 

"Path of Miracles," a one hour 

choral work about the Camino 

de Santiago pilgrimage in Spain. 

Tickets are $20 for adults and 

$10 for students, and all proceeds 

benefit the parish. Prior to the concert, Michael 

Sandifer will give a free talk about pilgrimage and 

the Camino at 7p in Croghan Hall. For those who 

missed Kinnara the last time they came to Prince 

of Peace in 2020, here's a recording to give you an 

idea of how great they really are!  

• Buy tickets online (here) or in the parish office 

http://www.charitygolfgreenville.com
mailto:info@charitygolfgreenville.com
http://www.meconferencesc.net
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
https://youtu.be/YUMz2NDQHHY
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/kinnara-path-of-miracles-tickets-399049085557


Happenings & Needs 

Latin Mass Presentation by Dr. Peter Kwasniewski: 

On Friday September 2nd, at 7pm, the Charlotte 

Latin Mass Community will host noted author, pro-

fessor, and composer Dr. Peter Kwasniewski for a 

special presentation entitled “The Primacy of Tradi-

tion and Obedience to the Truth”. A special panel 

discussion and Q&A will follow the talk. Dr. Kwas-

niewski will also be available to meet during a cock-

tail reception from 5:30pm – 6:30pm, and a book 

signing at 9pm. The event is free and will be held at 

St. Thomas Aquinas parish (Aquinas Hall), 1400 

Suther Road, Charlotte. For more information 

please contact info@charlottelatinmass.org  or vis-

it: www.charlottelatinmass.org  

Please mark your calendars for our First Holy Com-

munion 2023 (FHC) Mandatory Parent Meeting on 8 

September at 6p in Croghan Hall. This meeting is for 

parents of students who have started their second 

year of First Holy Communion preparation

(traditionally 2nd grade). One parent MUST attend 

for any child receiving First Holy Communion in the 

spring of 2023. FHC Registration forms will be dis-

tributed in RE and POPCS classes. If your child is 

homeschooled, please email Maria Barontini for a 

registration form. All parents should bring the neces-

sary paperwork as instructed on the registration 

form to the meeting on 8 September. FHC is sched-

uled for 6 May 2023 at 10a.  

Please mark your calendars for our Confirmation 

2023 Mandatory Parent Meeting on 8 September at 

7:30 in Croghan Hall. This meeting is for parents of 

students who have started their second year of Con-

firmation preparation (traditionally 8th grade). One 

parent MUST attend for any child receiving Confir-

mation in the spring of 2023. Confirmation Registra-

tion forms will be distributed in RE and POPCS clas-

ses. If your child is homeschooled, please email Maria 

Barontini for a registration form. All parents should 

bring the necessary paperwork as instructed on the 

registration form to the meeting on 8 September. 

We do not have a date for Confirmation 2023 from 

the Bishop’s office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Catholic Charities Upstate, 2300 Old Buncombe Rd. 

Greenville, SC 29609, operates its pantry program - 

Our Lady’s Pantry - Monday through Thursdays from 

9a to 1p. These items are needed:  

• underwear for men and women (unopened, all siz-

es) and new or gently used walking shoes for men 

and women (all sizes) 

For questions or to volunteer, contact Delia Gutierrez 

at dgutierrez@charlestondiocese.org or 864.331.2629.  

 

Giving to the offertory is convenient 

and easy. Scan the QR code to connect 

to Tithely to make your gift. Options 

to give to special projects are available. 

Keep supporting your parish home 

when you are on vacation with this 

Whether you're ex-

ploring Catholicism 

for the first time or 

you've been a Catho-

lic for years, our In-

troduction to Cathol-

icism class is an ex-

cellent way to ex-

plore Church teach-

ing and experience Jesus Christ through Catholic 

community. Taught live, in-person by Sean Chapman 

who holds a MA in Theology and teaches at St Jo-

seph's Catholic School, the class also features many 

guest speakers including Fr Tomlinson, Fr Smith, Karl 

Orbon (MA Theology & Philosophy), Deacon Cavin, 

etc. Classes meet on Wednesdays at 7p in Lourdes 

Hall beginning 31 August. 

 

To register or learn more, contact Dcn Acosta by 

email at nestor.acosta@princeofpeacetaylors.org.  

mailto:dgutierrez@charlestondiocese.org
mailto:nestor.acosta@princeofpeacetaylors.org


 Contact Us  

Phil Head Director of Administration 864.331.3908 directorofadministration@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Mark Pulley Director of Finance/Bookkeeper 864.331.3907 bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Nestor Acosta Pastoral Associate for Sacramental Life 864.331.3905 nestor.acosta@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Deacon Acosta about baptisms, funerals, marriage, and RCIA 

Maria Rauch Parish Secretary 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Maria R. about facility reservations and requesting Anointing of the Sick prior to surgery or when gravely ill, Safe Environment 

Maria Barontini Pastoral Associate for Children’s Catechesis 864.331.3919 maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Maria B. about children’s catechesis, first confession, first communion, and confirmation 

Michael Sandifer Pastoral Associate Adult Faith Formation 864.331.3902 michael.sandifer@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

contact Michael S. as ministry liaison 

Philip Reed  Director of Music 864.331.3904 philip.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

Bobby Moreau Director of Maintenance  bobby.moreau@popcatholicschool.org 

Elizabeth Wilson Associate Director of Music 864.331.3906 elizabeth.wilson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Steven Cunningham Principal 864.331.2145  principal@popcatholicschool.org 

Tammy Lopez Office Manager 864.331.3911  tammy.lopez@popcatholicschool.org 

Basketball Maria Rauch 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Communications Director Kylee Jean Heap 864.266.8843 communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Creighton Fertility Care/Family Planning Kristie Killough, RN, BSN, FCP   864.243.7800  text for appointment 

Cub Scouts/Boy Scouts  Harry Grilliot/Marty Yigdall  864.423.6541 Pack259.SC@gmail.com  

CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) John & Stephanie Lasitter  cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Food & Financial Assistance St. Vincent de Paul Society 864.331.3937  

Fraternus Thomas Connelly 864.414.9192 fraternus@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Knights of Columbus 9184 John Olson 864.354.5680 gk.kofc9184@gmail.com 

Latin Mass Community Tracey Mershon  traceymershon63@gmail.com 

Respect Life Tanya Wersinger 864.979.1856 tanya.wersinger@gmail.com 

Spiritual Direction Lisa Buss  spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Declarations of Nullity Deacon Robert Smith 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com 

Altar Servers Deacon Michael Cavin  michael.cavin@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Sick, Homebound, Extraordinary 

Ministers 
Deacon Mark Thompson  mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 



Happenings & Needs 

Do you follow us on Facebook, Instagram and 

YouTube? If you’re online, please like, comment and 

share posts!  

Remember to use smile.amazon.com, select us as your 

charity and 0.5% of your eligible purchases will  be re-

ceived as a donation to our parish or school. Find us 

on Amazon’s site by the following: 

• Parish: Prince of Peace Parish (Taylors, SC) 

• School: Prince of Peace Catholic School (Taylors, 

SC)  

You asked, “how can we help teachers in the parish 

school.” In addition to your prayers, there are items 

across various classrooms that are needed for the ben-

efit of our students. Check out the list here on Ama-

zon and ship directly to the school! 

Did you know we send out emails, sometimes with 

time sensitive information not found elsewhere? Be 

sure you’re signed up to receive important messages 

and white list our address so it doesn't get lost in 

your SPAM. 

• Sign up here 

• white list the domain @princeofpeacetaylors.org 

If you are unable to receive Holy Communion for 
whatever reason, make a Spiritual Communion by 
reciting the following: 

 

My Jesus, I believe that You are in the Blessed Sacrament. 
I love You above all things, and I long for You in my soul. 
Since I cannot now receive You sacramentally, come at 

least spiritually into my heart, as though You have already 
come. I embrace You and unite myself entirely to You; 

never permit me to be separated from You.  

https://www.facebook.com/princeofpeacetaylors/
http://www.instagram/princeofpeacetaylors
https://www.youtube.com/c/PrinceofPeaceCatholicChurchSchool?sub_confirmation=1
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/318MTCMPG0FI8?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/318MTCMPG0FI8?ref_=wl_share
http://eepurl.com/gANUqv


ALL YOUR IT. SIMPLIFIED.

www.crag443.com
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